
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Cale Green Journal  

Issue 11: June 2025   

 
What a fantastic and busy June it’s been at Cale Green! Our Summer Fair was a joyous celebration, packed with fun and 

community spirit. Thank you to everyone who pitched in to make it such a success! 

We’ve also had some brilliant author visits that sparked our pupils’ imaginations and encouraged a love for reading. The 

excitement didn’t stop there — our theatre trips were a hit, bringing stories to life and adding a bit of magic to our learning. 

And let’s not forget Sports Day! Our brave athletes showed off their skills and teamwork, making it a truly memorable day 

for everyone involved. 

As we wrap up the month, I’m incredibly proud of everyone in the Cale Green community- children, their families and staff. 

Here’s to a wonderful last month in school before we finish for the summer holidays! 

As ever, if you have any questions or queries, please don’t hesitate to contact school: 

schooladmin@calegreen.stockport.sch.uk                Mrs Sarah McHugh  

Emil and the Detectives 

  

Year 5 were invited to watch a performance of ‘Emil 

and the Detectives’ by Erich Kastner at Cheadle Hulme 

School recently.  The performance was excellent with 

very accomplished performers - you wouldn't have 

believed it was a school production! The children 

thoroughly enjoyed it and were able to retell the story 

afterwards with good clarity.  

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

End of Theme 4 Class Visits 

 

Parents are invited into their child’s class at the end of 

theme 4. These will take place in your child’s classrooms.   

Early Years  Monday 14
th

 July 2.40pm – 3.10pm   

Key Stage 1 Tuesday 15
th

 July 8.50am – 9.20am   

Lower Key Stage 2 Wednesday 16
th

 July 8.50am – 9.20am 

Upper Key stage 2 Thursday 17
th

 July 8.50am – 9.20am 

Nursery  Thursday 17
th

 July 8.50am – 9.20am   

 

 

 

Summer Fair 

 

The Summer Fair was absolutely fantastic! We raised almost £2000 for our school funds which is incredible. It was lovely 

to see the whole community coming together to support Cale Green and the children that we support. The day was filled 

with fun and laughter – and a little bit of rain but it didn’t dampen our spirits! And, didn’t our Key Stage 2 choir sound 

super performing on our new decking? A heartfelt thank you to everyone who contributed and volunteered, - especially 

to Sian, Becky and Shaz who pulled it all together - you made it an unforgettable event!  
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PE and Swimming Days  

We will always try to keep the same PE kit days for at least half a term but there will always be odd changes to the timetable that 
are late notice and / or unavoidable but we will always try to alert families via email about these. The School website has the most 
up to date information for the half term.  
 
Reception: Beech and Birch – Wednesday 
 
  
Key Stage 1: Cedar, Cherry and Chestnut – Monday and  
                      Wednesday   
 
   
 

  
  

 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary: 

Tuesday 1st July   Year 6 Manley Mere / residential 

   Nursery Induction 4pm  

Thursday 3rd July   Year 6 transition day (new high schools)  

   Transition Session 1 (Nursery – Year 5 )  

Friday 4th July   Birch Class assembly  

Monday 7th July  Freddy Fit sessions     

New Reception ‘Stay and Play’ 3.15 – 4.15 

Tuesday 8th July   Year 6 Stockport County Community Day 

   Transition Session 2 (Nursery – Year 5)  

   Key Stage 2 SATs results  

   Children’s School Reports out  

   New Nursery ‘Stay and Play’ 4pm – 5pm  

Wednesday 9th July   Key Stage 1 Tennis session  

   Year 6 e-safety / online harm session – pm  

   Summer Parents Open Evening 3.30– 6pm 

Thursday 10th July    Year 5 / 6 group visit to London  

   New Nursery ‘Stay and Play’ 4pm – 5pm  

Friday 11th July   Transition Session 3 (Nursery – Year 5)  

Monday 14th July   Transition Session 4 (Nursery – Year 5) 

   New Reception ‘Stay and Play’ 3.15 – 4.15 

Tuesday 15th July   Shakespeare festival – Lowry Theatre  

   Year 6 Swimming Pool Party  

Wednesday 16th July  ‘Peter Pan’ Year 5 / 6 show 1.45pm  

Thursday 17th July   ‘Peter Pan’ Year 5 / 6 show 6pm 

Monday 21st July   Year 6 Leavers’ Disco 6.30pm – 8pm  

Wednesday 23rd July  Y6 Leavers’ Assembly / Presentation 9.15am  

Thursday 24th July  End of Year Assembly 9.15am  

 Last day of term  

 

Lower Key Stage 2: Hazel, Holly and Hawthorn - Tuesday 
and Thursday    
  
Holly - Tuesday and Thursday 
  
Hawthorn and Hazel - swimming Tuesday 
Upper Key Stage 2: 
  
Mulberry, Magnolia and Maple – Monday and Thursday     

 

Sports Day  

 

Our sports day was a fantastic success! 🌟 We held two 

exciting sessions: one for children in Reception and Key 

Stage 1 and another for Key Stage 2. The children showed 

incredible resilience, determination, and, most importantly, 

had lots of fun! A huge thank you to the cricket club for 

hosting, to our Year 6 who supervised during the morning 

and to all the parents for their support walking over with 

the classes. The weather was perfect – warm but dry. 

Congratulations to everyone who took part.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

United Nations Rights Respecting School Award 

 

The Steering Stars in Year 3 / 4 introduced the Article of the 

Month in assembly recently. The article we are focusing on 

is Article 24 which states that children have the right to the 

best health care possible, safe water to drink, nutritious 

food, a clean and safe environment and information to help 

them stay well.  

The Pirates have come aboard!  

 

The author, Justin Somper, visited school recently. 

Justin has written a series of books called the Pirate 

Academy. He spent the morning chatting all things 

pirates and especially about his new book, ‘New Kid 

on Deck’. Everyone in Key Stage 2 thoroughly the 

action-packed morning and got to ask lots of 

questions. A big thank you to Serenity Book shop who 

facilitated the visit. They have 2 book shops: one in 

Romiley and the other in Stockport town centre.  

 School Uniform and Pre-Loved Uniform Sale  

 

Families are able to buy uniform from Davensport which is on Bramhall 

Lane. They stock uniform which has the school’s logo on. You are able to go 

into the shop and check the sizes before buying.   

A reminder that the next Pre-loved Uniform sale will be on Friday 18th July 

before and after school. We have lots of uniform, shoes, coats and bags for 

sale. All items are 50p.  

 

New classes and Staff 

 

We have organised 4 transition sessions 

for the children. This will give them the 

opportunity to meet with their new 

teachers and teaching assistants and in 

their new classrooms.  

The transition sessions will take place 

throughout the first 3 weeks in July.  

 

 

Summer Concert 

 

We held our joint Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 choir 

concert recently which was fabulous. The children 

sang a wonderful selection of songs that kept us 

thoroughly entertained. They sang absolutely 

beautifully! A big ‘thank you’ to the team who have 

supported both choirs throughout the year: Mrs 

Powell-Gill, Mrs Walsh, Mrs Lewis, Miss Latimer and 

Mrs Buckley.  

 Our New Outdoor Space  

 

Our new Garden room and decking area is almost 

complete- we are just waiting for electrics to be 

installed and the new furniture to arrive.  

Lots of children are enjoying a read in our new 

‘book nook’ with the big, new cushions!  

 


